VERISIGN
August 2, 2024 .

The Honorable Alan Davidson

Assistant Secretary of Commerce

for Communications and Information

National Telecommunications and Information Administration
U.S. Department of Commerce

Re: Letter of August 2, 2024
Dear Assistant Secretary Davidson,

Thank you for your letter dated August 2, 2024. We, of course, concur with it and we
look forward to continuing our dialogue, per your letter. We have observed that our capped .com
price increases have not always been passed through to benefit end-users and therefore we
welcome an opportunity to have this important discussion. We are prepared to consider
structures to address this and other issues, including ways to make .com pricing more predictable
for the channel as part of it.

Sincerely,

D. es Bidzos
President and CEO
VeriSign, Inc.
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